4/5/19

Letter to go onto record regarding standing

The purpose of this communication is to establish the standing of speakers who will be speaking on behalf of the Courtyards at Homestead at the rezoning and the special use permit hearings related to the Wood property on April 10, 2019.

The following people are all homeowners and residents at the Courtyards and have standing to represent the Courtyards at the Town Council hearings:

- Dr. Peter Lee, elected member and President of the Board of Directors, Homeowner's Association, Courtyards at Homestead
- Dr. Dianne Martin, appointed by the President of the HOA to be Chair of the Wood Property Task Force to represent the residents of the Courtyards at Homestead at public hearings at the Town Council meetings
- Marty Molloy, elected member of the Board of Directors, Homeowner's Association, Courtyards at Homestead, and member of the Wood Property Task Force
- Betsy Crittenden, elected member of the Board of Directors, Homeowner's Association, Courtyards at Homestead, and member of the Wood Property Task Force

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Peter H. Lee, MD, MS
President of the Homeowner's Association, Courtyards at Homestead
205 Greenway Landing
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
(919)903-0014

Email: PeterHLee205@gmail.com